
Stewardship Pledges for 2017 

On Christ the King Sunday many brought their pledges for giving in 2017 forward making a 
commitment to the Our Savior’s ministry.  For those unable to attend pledge cards can be 
brought to worship on November 27 and December 4, or be mailed to the church office at any 
time. If you do not have a pledge card, you may call the church office to have one sent to you, 
or you can print one from the website from the “Make a Contribution” or “Stewardship” buttons. 

Capital Campaign 2014-2017:  “Built on Tradition. Embracing the Future.” 

Financially the goal for the Capital Campaign has been met pending gifts toward pledges that 
run through June of 2017.  Many thanks to the many who have so graciously contributed toward 
that goal. 

The Capital Campaign Committee met November 16 to study proposals from three different 
lighting contractors.  All of the contractors have noted that having a lighter colored ceiling in our 
worship space would make any lighting enhancements more effective.  With the impact of 
ceiling color on lighting design, the committee has begun to solicit proposals from painting 
contractors for painting/staining the ceiling a lighter color, possibly similar to that done in the 
mid-1990s on the vertical walls above the side overhangs. With this representing a significant 
change to our worship space the committee felt it best to seek input from the broader 
membership. It is anticipated that refined painting and lighting proposals will be available for 
consideration in January. Proposals for audio-video equipment to stream worship for those not 
able to attend are also being sought.  

 


